
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

4. NEWBERY STREET – PROPOSED NO STOPPING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval to the installation of a broken yellow “no stopping” 

line restriction and a part time “no stopping” restriction on Newbery Street adjacent to the Opawa 
School entrance. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 (a) That the stopping of vehicles be prohibited at all times on the east side of Newbery Street 

commencing at a point 95.6 metres south of the Newbery Street/Ford Road junction and 
extending in a southerly direction for a distance of 21.0 metres be revoked. 

 
 (b) That the stopping of vehicles be prohibited at all times on the east side of Newbery Street 

commencing at a point 82.5 metres south of the Newbery Street/Ford Road junction and 
extending in a southerly direction for a distance of 34.0 metres. 

 
 (c) That the stopping of vehicles be prohibited from 8:30am – 9:30am and 2:30pm – 3:30pm, 

Monday to Friday, on school days on the west side of Newbery Street commencing at a point 
87.5 metres south of the Newbery Street/Ford Road junction and extending in a southerly 
direction for a distance of 12 metres. 

 
 


